O6s3aTenbHas MeaULMHCKas CTPpaxoBKa MHOCTPaHHbLIX CTYAEHTOB.

29 (peBpans 2024 roga Ana UHOCTPaHHbIX CTYAEHTOB (hakyrbTeTa MUPOBbLIX S13bIKOB U
KynbTyp npoLuna nHdopmMaLmoHHasa BCTpeda ¢ npeactaBmuTensmmn obssaTensHon
MEONLMHCKON CTPaxoBOM KOMMNaHWM .

On February 29, 2024, an informational meeting was held for foreign students of the Faculty
of World Languages and Cultures with representatives of the compulsory health insurance
company.




